
 
August ‘19 to October ‘19 

We are looking forward to… 

Friday 9th August: Rabbits Summer Picnic 

 

Monday 12th August: Eid-al-Adha 

Friday 13th September: Roald Dahl Day 

Thursday 19th September: Talk Like a Pirate Day 

Friday 4th October: World Animal Day 

(There are more dates for your diary on page 2 of 
your newsletter)

A wonderfully warm time at Curious Hedgehogs! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We would like to wish our graduates of our curious class 
of 2019 congratulations and best of luck as they          
venture off to school. You will all be very missed by all. 
Please keep in touch with us, share your photos of your 
children in their new uniform and if you wish, please give 
us some feedback on your experiences with us, we would 
love to hear from you! 

Over the next few months we’re having bucket loads of 
fun including Roald Dahl day, World Space week and  our 
Halloween party! 

From all our staff team here, we’d like to thank our     
parents for your constant support throughout the 
year.  

Gemma and the Curious Hedgehogs 

team 

A huge well done to Scott who recently received his              
certificate in advanced Makaton. Scott regularly uses      
Makaton with our children as a standard part of his             

practice and will be working with the rest of the team to 
develop our practice as a whole!  



 

What have we been getting up to? 

More dates for your diary… 
Week Commencing Monday 7th October: World Space 

Week

 

Thursday 10th October: World Mental Health Day 

Week Commencing Monday 28th October: Diwali

 

Thursday 31st October: Halloween Party 

Outdoor Areas 
We’re working hard to develop our outdoor            

environments. We assigned our babies a new garden 
which is our previous allotment. Rabbit rooms &     

preschool  are making improvements to their         
outdoor space. Pre-school now have an allotment, 

where we are currently growing lots of herbs,     
vegetable, fruit, flowers and sunflowers! Pre-school 

also have their own bare foot trail based within 
their outdoor space and we’re creating exciting 

new plans for the baby garden with the child’s voice 
in mind.  

We’d like to take a holistic approach to making these 
changes so would appreciate your ideas and      

feedback too! For more information please speak to 
a member of the team or just ask to see the changes 

and improvements, we are happy for your                 
involvement!  

Our rabbits received a gift of giant African land 
snails! We named them Sandra and Steve. We help the 
adults to care for them every day, making sure they 

have fresh water and their home is clean.  


